April 18, 1980

Mr. Donald Crabtree

Twin Falls, Idaho

Dear Mr. Crabtree:

In a recent lecture to the Kansas Anthropological Association
one-of our state archeologists, John Reynolds, mentioned that you
are the dean of modern-day flint-knappers. He said that he thought
you had made some films on lithic technology. Are these available
for viewing by KAA members? If you could let me know whom to contact
for procedure, rental fees, etc., I would be most grateful.

A mutual friend, Adel Richens, sent us a clipping from their
newspaper quite some time back which showed your picture and the
flintknapping article. However, it does not give an address. I
am hoping she will forward this for us.

Thank you for your help. I am secretary for our local, Mud Creek
Chapter of Kansas Anthropological Association and would like to ar-

range a program or two about you.

Respectfully,

Cleta Mulder '
721 University Place
Salina, Kansas 67401
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